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YEYE AKWEKWE 
Friday 20th November 2020 

NEWS FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Werte Yipirinya Families, 

There are 3 more weeks of school left for 
the year. Our last day of school is Friday 
11th December. 

On Thursday 3rd December we will be 
having a Family Day and Award 
Presentation so please come along. 

On Tuesday 8th December will be the 
Christmas party for all students. 

Next Friday 27th November at 10:00am in 
the hall is the AGM for Yipirinya School 
Council. If you are keen to contribute to 
the school management and prepared to 
attend monthly meetings I urge you to join 
the board. A membership form is attached 
so please fill it in and leave it at reception 
with Yvonne or Rani. 

Due to very low enrolment and attendance 
numbers the school is going to be 
restructured for 2021. The philosophy an 
vision needs to underpin how to provide the 
best education you want for your children. 
You need to partner us in a transformation 
process for the whole school. We want to 
work together to improve all aspects of 
Yipirinya School. 

Please come into the school to share your 
ideas on how to make Yipirinya School a 
wonderful learning place for your child. 

Teachers are currently doing their student 

reports. Please ensure your child comes to 
school every day as school matters. 

On Tuesday I went on the South bus run 
with Wade and Kylie. I was very impressed 
with the way students behave on the bus 
and I congratulate them. I also want to 
acknowledge what a great team of bus 
drivers we have. The care and positive 
relationships the drivers and staff have 
with students is wonderful. They truly care 
about your childrenõs safety. 

Have a safe and happy weekend. 

Kele, 

Fiona Mcloughlin 

Interim Principal 
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  10:00am 
ANNUAL 
GENERAL 
MEETING 

If you wish to become a member 
of Yipirinya School please fill out 
the form attached to this 

newsletter and bring it into the 
front office of the school. 

Year 2 doing drumming lessons with Peter 



 

 

Be RESPECTFUL 

Antarnte- arrerrtyeke 

Ntarnte- arrerrtyeke 

Antani tjukaru 

Warra- warra kanyi 

Be RESPONSIBLE 

Mwarre anetyeke 

Marre netyeke 

Palya nyinantjaku 

Ngurrjurlu nyinaya 

Be a LEARNER 

Akaltye- irretyeke 

Kaltye- irretyeke 

Nintirrku tjaku 

Pinarrijarriya 

Transition 
Declan Hayes- Tucker 

Amon Long 
 

Yr 1 
David Cook 

 
Yr 2 

Quinton Quinn 
 

Yr 3 
Peter Hill 

Jahima McCormack 
Valina Murphy 

 
Yr 4 

Kaylan Woods 
 

Yr 5 
Kiara Ferreira 
Lachlan Wilton 

 
Yr 6 

Adrian Nelson 
 

Secondary 
Shanti Wilton 

Over the last 2 
weeks we have Ed 
coming in to teach 
our students about 
rhythm and singing 
in preparation for 
our Family Day and 
award presentation. 

SHORT-TERM HEALTH STAFF IN REMOTE CLINICS 

Have you used the Congress community clinic? 

This research is about understanding what impact short-term 
staff in community-controlled health services has on patient 
care. 

We want to know about you experiences using the community 
clinic. 

Congress want to use the information to make the clinic better. 

 
To talk to the Alice Springs research team about how to be in-
volved, please contact: 
 
- Zania Liddle: zania.liddle@menzies.edu.au 
89514737 
- Michelle Fitts: michelle.fitts@menzies.edu.au 
89595387 
- John Wakerman: 
john.wakerman@menzies.edu.au 
89514737 


